
 

We would like to remind all veterans & family members there is a memorial for 

Veterans who served or are serving our country.  The veterans name will be in-

scribed in granite in our beautiful memorial at the Brandon park! 

Engraving costs are increasing, so if you’re considering honoring a loved one 

who has, or is serving our country, now may be the time to add their name 

with the other comrades.  Please contact any of the following: 

   Jim Otto:  920-517-1982      Pamela Sauer:  920-517-0894 

   Rick Peterson: 920-579-0495     Gary Henker:  920-346-2966 

“THOSE WHO SERVED DESERVE HONOR & RESPECT” 

Library Board: 

• Charlotte Rebelein: President 
• Robert Frank: Vice President 
• Bree Gunnink: Secretary 
• Lynn Alsum: School Representative 
• Dick Vollbrecht: Village Board Rep 
• Jon VenHuizen: County Rep 
• Heather Yunto: Trustee 
Library Board meets on the 

first Monday of every month in 

the Village Board Room,  

unless otherwise posted. 

Library VIPs:  Staff: Christy Ross, Nic Mattheis, Bertie Ryskoski, and Fran Hall 

Brandon Public Library 
The mission of the Brandon Public Library is to 

foster lifelong learning and the pursuit of  

information and knowledge for all ages and  

cultures.  

Hours:  

M - Th: 12 P - 6 P | F: 12 P - 5 P | Sa: 9 A - 12 P 

Friends of the Brandon Public Library 

Board: 

• Pastor John Tilstra: President 
• Lisa Parks: Vice President 
• Ann Mulder: Treasurer 
• Nic Mattheis: Secretary 
• Directors: Karen Meyer, Bill Block,  

Verlyn Rebelein (Expansion Treasurer) 
• Christy Ross: Library Liaison 
Friends of the Brandon Public  

Library meet on the fourth  

Monday, when needed, unless  

otherwise posted. 

EXPANSION UPDATE: The Brandon Public Library is operating out of 

the former Methodist Church: 107 E Washington St.  Brandon, stop in for 

all your library needs!  Also, great news, with private donations, matching 

grants, and a Federal grant — construction of the library building on Main 

St. will officially begin on September 16 to undergo a remodel and  

expansion to double its size. This project is anticipated to be completed in 

the summer 2025. 

107 E. Washington St. 


